
News From the Library For November
L. Sebald

Forest of reading

Mrs. Sebald will be running the Silver Birch, Blue Spruce as well as the Red 
Maple reading programs.  This will involve the primary, junior and 

intermediate grades. The titles have been announced and the books have 
been ordered. Listen to announcements for more information.

Kindergartens have been taking books out for the month of October.  They have been   
choosing books from the picture book section.  This month, they will be introduced to the non-

fiction books. Please return the books on their library day so that they may choose another 
book of their choice. 
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